Chief Compliance Officer

Western Area Power Administration has appointed Mr. Anthony Montoya as the Chief Compliance Office with responsibility for implementation of FERC Order 2004 requirements for all Western’s Transmission Systems marketed under NERC IDs: WAPA, WALC, WASN, CRCM, and LAPT.

Mr. Montoya’s Contact Information:

P.O. Box 281213

Lakewood, CO

80228-8213

(720) 962-7071

tmontoya@WAPA.GOV

